



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter May 4, 2022

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Even as the school year winds down, there are many exciting events still to come for our students. Be sure to look at the school calendar for upcoming activities!

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

May Altar: The month of May is dedicated to Mary, the mother of Jesus. Students can bring in flowers to honor Mary. Vases are available for students to place the flowers at our May Altar at school. May the love of our Blessed Mother watch over us and pray for us.

Baby Bottle/Pro-Life Campaign: Last week Saint Agnes kicked off our annual Baby Bottle Campaign in the school. Children were sent home with an envelope to collect donations for moms, dads, and their newborn babies. We encourage you to fill the envelopes with loose change, cash or checks. Proceeds benefit The Madonna House (madonnahousenky.org), Catholic Charities Lifeline Fund, the Rose Garden Mission (www.exclusivesoftware.com/RoseGardenMission), Thomas More Saints for Life and the NKU ProLife Group. Return your envelopes to the school by May 13. Please make all checks payable to "St. Agnes Church". Thank you from the St. Agnes Pro-Life Committee

SCHOOL CALENDAR

May

5 Out-of-Ur	niform Day (Bool	k Drive Incentive)
-------------	------------------	--------------------

6 8th Gr. vs. Faculty Vball Game (1:15 p.m., gym)

7 Alg. II - Math Placement Test (CCH/NDA)

10 Gr. 5 field trip: Cincinnati Reds museum

11 Gr. 8 field trip: Red's game

12 Gr. 1 field trip: Cincinnati Zoo

18 Gr. 4 field trip: Riverfront

18 Kdg field trip: West Fork Park

18 PTO Meeting

20 Last day for kindergarten & 8th grade (full day)

23 Kindergarten program (St. Agnes Church, 9 a.m.)

24 Gr. 4-5 field trip: Frankfort trip

24 Gr. 6 field trip: Cincinnati Zoo

25 8th grade graduation practice (7:45 a.m.)

25 8th grade breakfast (8:30 a.m., Murphy Hall)

25 8th grade graduation (6 p.m., church)

26 Last day for grades 1-7 (dismiss at 11 a.m.)

Lunch Visitors: If you would like to join your child(ren) for lunch one day, please sign up using the provided link. Details about your lunch visit can be found on this <u>sign-up home page</u>.

Library News - Overdue notices will be going home this week. Please look for missing library books and return them to school ASAP. Thanks! Contact Mrs. Egan with questions (negan@saintagnes.com)

School Calendar 2022-2023: The school calendar can be viewed here.

COVID-19: Saint Agnes currently has zero active cases.

BOOSTERS

Volleyball: Volleyball sign ups are now open at: https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=2307427
Signups will be open until Friday, May 13th for any St. Agnes student entering the 3rd through 8th grade in the fall of 2022. **When registering your daughter make sure you list her Fall 2022 grade. **

If your daughter is trying out for the competitive team (6th thru 8th grades only) please note this under the comments/conditions section on the registration. If your daughter does not make the competitive team, she will automatically be placed on the recreational team. Tryouts for these teams will be held in mid to late May.

Coaches for recreational teams 3rd-8th are two Virtus-trained parents. Please consider coaching your daughter's team (no volleyball experience necessary). When registering your daughter, please complete the volunteer section if you would like to coach! We are also in need of non-parent coaches for the competitive teams. Please reach out if you know anyone that would be interested. Practices typically start in August. Leagues are tentatively scheduled to start at the end of August. Below is a list of days each league will most likely play.

3rd grade: Friday (possibly some Wednesdays)

4th grade: Thursday 5th grade: Tuesday 6th grade: Wednesday

7th grade: Monday or Wednesday (depending on competitive or rec league) 8th grade: Tuesday or Wednesday (depending on competitive of rec league)

If you have guestions, please contact Allison Fullenkamp at stagnesyball@gmail.com or via text at 513-678-7118.

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School

PTO

Wildcat Family Social Event: Come join us on May 15 from 4-7pm for the final Wildcat Social event of the year - Sunday Family Funday! This event is for the entire family and will be a great time for all! We will have field events, games, music, food and drinks. There will also be food onsite and available for purchase via food trucks with a portion of the sales being donated back to St. Agnes. So mark your calendars to come out and spend the evening with family and friends before school is out for the summer! Register here http://wildcats21.givesmart.com/*Also, if you need service hours and would like to help with this event or donate restaurant gift cards for prizes (will also count for service hours) reach out to Stephanie Lonnemann, Wildcat Social Chair at Kenning.Stephanie@gmail.com.

School Supply Kits: Once again, the PTO is partnering with 1st Day School Supplies. If you ordered this year, you have received the emails for next school year. If you have not used this service before it is a huge convenience before the start of the school year. PTO receives \$5 from each order. The company uses the exact supplies the teachers have requested from the brands you trust and respect. They come packaged in sturdy boxes, including name labels and will be delivered to the school before the first day. Customer service is outstanding. If something is not right, they make it so in a short time. Easy pick up for you, no need to run to multiple stores looking for supplies. Order Now until July 1st http://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=43324

COMMUNITY NEWS

Summer Camps at Notre Dame Academy: Attention Jr. High and High School students - whether you are a computer wizard, budding artist, a musician, a theater buff, an athlete, or you are just looking for something fun to do this summer, Notre Dame Academy has all sorts of opportunities for you! To find out more about summer enrichment opportunities at NDA for both boys and girls - go to

<u>www.ndapandas.org/academics/summer-enrichment-programs-at-nda</u>. The deadlines are approaching quickly!

CCH Middle School Cross Country: Calling all runners! The Covington Catholic High School Middle School Cross Country program is seeking 6th-8th grade boys for their team this fall. If you are interested in signing up, there will be an information session at Covington Catholic on Monday, May 9 at 7:00 p.m. in the auditorium. Please contact Tim Franxman if you have any questions: covcathMSXC@gmail.com

Enriching Kidz summer enrichment classes - Click <u>here</u> to see the schedule. There are six different classes this year - from babysitting classes to pottery. Check it out!

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School